
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sorrow 
  

Sunday 10 November  
from 5-6pm 

Refreshments from 4.45pm 
  

Everyone is welcome as we meet for worship in 
new and different ways.  

  
  

“Surely he has borne our griefs 
    and carried our sorrows;” 

        Isaiah 53:4a 



We would like to say a massive THANK YOU to all the 
members of the church family who were involved in 
Rachel and Kris's wedding on Saturday 19th October. It 
was an amazing day and just what Rachel imagined 
when she said she would like the whole wedding at St 
Thomas'. 

Thank you to David McCarthy, Ali Cathcart, Linda Aslet, 
Sheila Divine, Jennifer Vere and Gavin Hamilton for your 
contributions to the ceremony. It was a true reflection of 
their love for each other and the faith they share. 

Thank you to Gladys Bennett, Ann Robb and Verity 
MacFarlane for the beautiful flowers. Fiona Campbell for 
the colour co-ordinated planters. Jeremy Southam, David 
Fairhurst, Scott and Calum Vere and Phil Busby for 
moving all the chairs and turning the church into a great 
venue for the evening reception. Sheila Nicol, Margaret 
Mitchell and Hilary Robinson for all the catering in the 
evening and staying much later than anticipated to clear 
everything up. 

Finally, a particular Thank You to Jane Ross and Triona 
Busby. You both gave so much of your own time, skills 
and knowledge about the church for which we are very 
grateful. 

Rachel and Kris were so happy on their wedding day and 
it was a brilliant start to their married life together. 

Linda and Frank Henderson 
 


